
 

 

 

 

May 23, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman 

House Appropriations Committee 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member  

House Appropriations Committee 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Worsham Elementary Safe Routes to Schools project in fiscal 

year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the East Aldine Management District, 

located at 2909 East Aldine Amphitheatre Drive, Suite 200, Houston, TX 77039. The funding 

would be used to add sidewalks along seven streets adjacent to Worsham Elementary School. 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would promote safer crossing 

methods for children and their families on their route to and from school. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes 

authorized in 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

M   
Member of Congress 


